
 

 

 
15 November 2018 
 
 
 
Sam Newbold 
 
By email: fyi-request-9018-0a889a68@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Sam 
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
I refer to your request for information of 7 November 2018 you requested the following 
under the Official Information Act 1982: 
 
 

I would like to know the cost of printing in the Vic International Department for 

the 2017/2018 financial year. 

 

 

Please find the requested information below. 

 

Please note that the Victoria University of Wellington financial year mirrors the calendar 

year. Therefore, the figures provided below account for the 2017 calendar year, and the 

2018 calendar year to date. 

 

Year Cost of printing 

2017 $63,007 

2018 (to date) $49,420 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Julia Innocente-Jones 

Assistant Vice-Chancellor (International) 
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